HKCFP Council Announcement

25" WONCA World Conference 2025

Lisbon, Portugal

“New vision for primary health care and sustainable development”
17 - 21 September, 2025 (Thursday - Sunday)
The Lisbon Congress Centre - CCL

Dear Members,

The 25" WONCA World Conference 2025 will take place from 17 - 21 September 2025 in Lisbon, Portugal.

The College Council has decided to grant sponsorship with a total fund of a maximum of HK$ 100,000.00 to PARTIALLY sponsor
members (including trainees) to attend the Conference. Members with presentation(s) would be considered a priority.

By the successful granting, the applicants shall agree to -

(a) acknowledge the College in all of your Presentation materials, such as PowerPoints, Posters etc;

(b) uphold and promote to the best of your ability the aims and objectives of the College;

(c] observe the provisions of the Articles of Association and such Regulations and By-laws of the College;

(d) take partin the College official functions if any during the Conference;

(e] submit a written report (>800 words) with photos within one month after the conference;

(fl  submit all the official receipts and the related bank statement (if applicable) for reimbursement within two months
after the conference.

The sponsorship is open to all members. All decisions shall be subject to the final approval of the Council. Interested
members please download and complete the application form at http://www.hkcfp.org.hk under the section of
"DOWNLOADS” and return the form to the Secretariat by 26 May 2025 (Monday).

The following are some important dates of the conference for your reference. For further and updated information
please visit the Conference official website at https://www.woncaworld2025.org/

e Early bird Registration Deadline: 25 June 2025

e Abstract Submission Deadline: 31 March 2025

e Young Doctor Pre-conference: 16 - 17 September 2025

e WONCA World Conference 2025: 17 - 21 September 2025

Should you need any assistance, please contact Ms Yvonne Chow at 2871 8899 or email to admin@hkefp.org.hk.

Thank you,

Dr. Cecilia FAN
Honorary Secretary




